

Hi Bonnie,

Just wanted to confirm that although we've reached agreement with both Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter and Greyline of Seattle, we have just recently stalemated in our attempt to work out our issues with Olympic Bus Lines.

For more than 6 months Olympic has led me to beleive they would pull their objection. As recently as last week, they indicated a willingness to agree to a stipulation that both companies serve the market. It is unfortunate that here, less than 2 weeks from the hearing, they chose to go a different route. I have encouraged them once again to sit down and work this ballemout with me, but appparently they are unwilling. But I guess that's there choice.

In view of the total change in their position, as well as the late date at which they are making clear their new position, we are respectfully requesting a continuance to allow both sides to prepare.

Ideally, the week of March 11th, would be best for us.

Also, we would like to request i day ofthe hearing to be held in Port Angeles and one day in Kingston. We feel a day in Kingston is important because it is the other end of our proposed route and we'd like to make it easier for our witnesses from Seattle, Bainbridge Island Poulsbo and rural Kitsap Counties to attend.

If the judge approves our request for a hearing I would also like to request an extension to the request that our witness list be presented by this Friday. Ideally, having it due one week before the new hearing date would be better.

Please pass this on to the judge.

Thank You for your assistance,

All the Best.

Kevin Harris  
President  
Penco  
206.718.5401